Board of Game
seeking public
comments
JUNEAU . —  The - Alaska
Board' of Game is now seeking
public comments on proposed
changes in the hunting, trap-
ping and advisory commmee

,regulatlons

The board will meet in An-
chorage beginning March.23, but
written comments on_the prop-
osals - should be " received - by’
March 15 so. that' board mem-
bers may 'study them before the
meeting.

Written public comments on
the proposed ‘changes should be
sent to the Board of - Game,
Subport Bldg., Juneau: 99801.
Oral and written comments
on the proposed changes: also
may be submitted at the public
hearing portion. of ' the meeting
which ‘opens at 9 a.m., March 23
in ‘the International Inn in An-
chorage.

Comments  on 'the proposed
changes ' should ‘be - brief and
must refer . to: the specific sec-
tion number of . the regulation.
Copies of the proposed changes
.are available at- Department

- of Fish and Game offices. -

Legal © notice : of ' the 'pro-
posed ‘changes - is being pub-
lished in newspapers in Ju-
neau, Anchorage, Ketchikan and
Fairbanks.



